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Information to Mercury Regulation (EU) 2017/852 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

 

currently, there is no information available that mercury or mercury compounds, in particular those 
mentioned in Regulation (EU) 2017/852 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 17 May 
2017 on mercury, are contained or do not exceed the limit values specified in Annex II of the above-
mentioned Regulation. Furthermore, we can confirm that di-soric does not intentionally add mercury or 
mercury compounds in the manufacture of our products. 
 
Di-soric endeavours to supply its customers with safe and high quality products. This information is 
given in good faith and is based on the information provided by our suppliers. 

 

If you have any questions, please get in touch with your contact person or send an e-mail to 
umweltmanagement@di-soric.com. 
 
 
Lüdenscheid, 21.10.2024 
 
Best regards 
 
di-soric GmbH & Co. KG 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: This document was created electronically and is valid without a signature. 
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